Recommendations of the Scrutiny Budget and Performance Panel

This report details the recommendations made to Cabinet at the meeting of the Scrutiny Budget and Performance Panel on 14 September 2020.
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Recommendations:

1. the Panel thanks the Cabinet Member and Section 151 Officer for their report and for answering the Panel’s questions. 

2. the Panel welcomes the Cabinet Member’s commitment to review the level of earmarked reserves.

3. the Panel expresses its thanks for taking its feedback forward in providing greater narrative. 

